
[Your Company Letterhead]  

[Date]  

[Customer's Name]  

[Customer's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Customer's Name],  

Subject: TPMS Service Reminder  

We hope this letter finds you well. As part of our commitment to your 

vehicle's performance and safety, we would like to remind you of the 

importance of your Tire Pressure Monitoring System (TPMS).  

Regular servicing of your TPMS can ensure that your tires are properly 

inflated, improve fuel efficiency, and enhance overall safety while 

driving. We recommend scheduling a service appointment to check the 

functionality of your TPMS system.  

Please contact us at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email] to schedule your 

appointment. Thank you for choosing [Your Company Name].  

Best regards,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company Name]  

[Your Company Contact Information]  

[Optional: Company Website] 


